MEMORANDUM
TO: Planning Commissioners
FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP

Planning and Development Review Department
DATE: February 21, 2013

SUBJECT: C14-2012-0109 Sunflower

The applicant is requesting a postponement of this case until March 26, 2013.

As indicated on the attached, the applicant is requesting the additional time to
continue discussions with neighbors and neighborhood representatives.

Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department



LG

From: Steven Radke [email removed]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 9:15 AM

To: Heckman, Lee

Subject: Re: Sunflower

Lee,

No need to wait until tomorrow morning. | want this email to suffice as
verification that | have requested a postponement for the PC hearing on
2/26/2013 for 1201 Robert E Lee. | am requesting a 30 day postponement for the
purpose of working with neighbors and the neighborhood to address
conditions/offerings in support for the rezone.

Thanks and please confirm receipt.

Steven Radke
Principal

VRI

[email removed]
512.626.8645



